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IDAMENEO (No.123) PTY LIMITED 
(ACN 002 968 185) 

Level 1, 30-38 Short Street  
Leichhardt NSW 2040  

P:  (02) 9561 3300  F: (02) 9561 3302 
 

 

19 November 2013 
 
 
Andrew Graham 
Managing Director 
epm Projects Pty Ltd 
Suite 2, Level 5 
655 Pacific Highway 
ST LEONARDS NSW 2065 
 
 
Dear Andrew, 
 
As we approach the end of another year, I wanted to take the opportunity to thank you and your 
team for your support in 2013.  In particular, I wanted to acknowledge the contribution of Steve 
Welsh and Anne Wharren in planning and managing the Medical Centres Uplift Project. 
 
The support provided by EPM has been central to the achievements of my team this year.  You 
should be proud of your achievements in the Medical Centres Uplift Project as well as the Carpark 
Intrusion Project.  It is clear to me that the effectiveness of EPM is due not only to the high quality 
of your people, systems and technologies, but also to your can-do culture and your strong 
advocacy of your clients.  
 
I personally value your strong support of my role, as well as the professional, responsive and 
reliable way in which EPM deals with my team and our requests. 
 
I look forward to the challenges that lie ahead in 2014 and the ongoing support of EPM.  Please 
pass on my thanks to your team. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely. 

 
Matthew Dixon 
Projects and Facilities Manager, Property  
Primary Health Care Limited  
Level 1, 40 Oxley Street 
St Leonards NSW 2065  
T: (02) 9078 3645 
F: (02) 9078 3697  
M: 0431 751 450 
 


